July 27, 2020

Wisconsin Elk Members:

Due to the uncertainity across our state and country, we are putting a hold on
making a decision about proceeding with the Wisconsin Elks Association
Curling Bonspiel that is to be held in Rice Lake, Wisconsin October 30,31,
November 1st.

As our primary goal and objective is to keep our members safe, we will make
that decision early September.

Thank you for your patience.

Wisconsin Elks Curling Association Board of Directors




